
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 11/29/2012 11:05:13 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: End of year VERY late lunch . . . 

I'll see you there at 5:00, 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@poe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 5:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Pocta, Robert M. 
Subject: End of year VERY late lunch . . . 
When: Thursday, November 29, 2012 5:00 PM-6:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US 8i Canada). 
Where: How about: Elephant and Castle. Its an English Pub on Clay at Battery. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 


